
To: Hearinas

CC:

Subject: Notifications Consent Submission: Group 592
Date: Wednesday, 25 November 2020 6:29:02 AM

Group ID: 592

Consent name: Taggart Earthmoving Limited

Consent number: CRC204106, CRC204107, CRC204143, CRC211629, RC205104

Name: Tim Rae

Care of:

Mailing address 1:

Mailing address 2:

Suburb:

Town/City:

Post-code:

Country:

Mobile phone:

Work phone:

Home phone:

Email:

Contact by email: Yes

Is a trade competitor: No

Directly affected: Yes

Consent support/hearing details

• CRC204106: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC204107: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC204143: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• CRC211629: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing
• RC205104: oppose I NOT to be heard I will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:

I live on Huntingdon Drive and I can not believe that this ridiculous idea has made it this
far. I live directly in line of the Norwest winds that will rip through the quarry and get
funneled by the earth bunds. So do a lot of other residents including a childcare center,
bustling bars, cafes and restaurants with outdoor dining/seating and a park are all 300m

From:



away from the proposed area. We already get dust from the racetrack and even the Ashley
river when it is blowing over 50km/h. No amount of watering will keep the dust down
during a hot dry westerly. There will be no staff to control dust at night or on weekends
and holidays. I along with others in the neighborhood also grow vegetables. I am not
looking forward to lettuces full of quarry dust. Our house also has to large sliding doors
that will have to remain shut if the wind blows. Now for the noise. It will be horrendous.

Large earthmoving machines noise can travel through most things, I have worked with
them most of my life and know they do. It is simply far too close to full urban residential
area. We should not suffer just because the racecourse is going broke and need money. I
also being in the construction industry have not seen the need or demand to increase
quarrying in the area anyways. This is by far the most ridiculous plan for a quarry that has
ever been made. I didn't move here to be blanketed in dust all summer long and woken up
to earthmoving machinery everyday whilst trying to enjoy the peaceful outdoor lifestyle
we moved here for.

Consent comment:

I wish for this application to be denied and made so that no further applications can be
made for quarrying within 5km or zoned residential housing.


